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South Eastern Freeway - Managed Motorway 
Measures Project 
Notification of Night Works – July 2020 
Dear Resident / Business Owner, 
 
Night works involving trenching for service utilities for the South Eastern Freeway - Managed 
Motorway Project will commence on Monday, 20 July and continue for approximately two weeks. We 
notified you about these works in June, however they have been rescheduled due to weather. 
 
The South Eastern Freeway - Managed Motorway Project is jointly funded by the Australian and South 
Australian Governments. The project will convert the existing emergency lane into a third full time travel lane 
and implement a Managed Motorway on both the citybound (Stirling to Crafers) and outbound (Crafers to 
Stirling) carriageways of the South Eastern Freeway between Crafers and Stirling. This will enable the 
allocation and control of lanes across the Freeway to improve safety and traffic flow. 
 
In order to minimise impact to road users the works will be undertaken at night between 7pm and 6am from 
Sunday to Thursday, commencing Monday, 20 July. No works will be undertaken on Friday or Saturday 
nights.  
 
The Freeway will remain open to traffic at all times during the night works, with a 40km/h speed restriction in 
place. Lane restrictions will also be in place with road users restricted to one lane in each direction..  
 
Temporary on and off ramp closures will be required whilst trenching occurs however, access to and from the 
Freeway will be maintained from either Crafers or Stirling at all times. There will be no concurrent closures of 
on-ramps. VMS signage will be in place to direct motorists. The pedestrian bridge crossing at Crafers will 
remain open at all times. 
 
Excavators, tippers, and compaction equipment will be used during these works, and some noise disturbance 
can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will be managed to minimise 
disruption as much as practically possible.  
 
Please plan ahead and allow extra travel time, take extra care when workers are on site, and observe speed 
and lane restrictions and signage when travelling through the area. 
 
The department appreciates your patience and cooperation whilst these important works are undertaken. 
 
For further information please contact the project team on the details below: 

• email: DPTI.communityrelations@sa.gov.au 
• phone: 1300 794 880 
• visit: www.dpti.sa.gov.au/managedmotorway. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Community Engagement and Stakeholder Team 
Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure  
 
July 2020 
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